
 
                                                                                                  
                                                                     Friday 10th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome to the new school year. We hope you have had a very 
enjoyable festive break and everyone is eager to return to school.  
 
During Spring term, we will be covering the following topics: 
 

 Spring Term 1: Medicine through time –  
We look into how medicine has evolved  
through the ages and how it is relevant 
 today. 

Spring Term 2: People on the edge –  
We look into what migration means and 
how  
we can promote inclusion in society and  
around the world. 

English  A letter and a narrative Leaflet and Monologue  
Maths FDP (Fraction, decimal and percentages), 

area, perimeter and volume. 
Ratio, algebra and statistics. 

RE Buddhism The Christian message over 2000 years 

Science Evolution  Animals including humans 

 
Homework will be based on the CGP books the children have been 
allocated. We will set homework on Wednesday to be completed and 
returned the following Wednesday where we will be going through the 
CGP books together. The spelling list is available on the school website 
and spelling tests will be completed on Friday.  
 
Your child is expected to bring their PE kit into school on a Monday and 
take it home on a Friday for washing. Indoor and outdoor PE 
lessons will take place on a Monday and Friday of each week. For Indoor 
PE, the children must wear shorts/joggers and a white t-shirt; for outdoor 
PE a tracksuit may be worn. Please ensure that your child has the 
appropriate clothing for each session, including a pair of black trainers, 
keeping in mind the relevant season.  
 
If you wish to contact me, please arrange an appointment with the office 
to organise a suitable time.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Miss Stock 
 


